
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 
18th December – Nursery concert for 
parents AM and PM 
18th, 19th and 20th December – Y4 visit the 
synagogue 
19th December – Reception Nativity 
20th December – Year 1 Christmas 
Spectacular 
21st December- Y2 Christmas Santa’s 
Showtime 
21st December – School Party Day 
22nd December – Last day, school closes at 
1.30pm 
8th January – Staff Training 
9th January – School reopens for pupils 
 
If these dates change, we will let you know. 
 

Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mrs green 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Mr Pembleton came to visit our school on Tuesday. 
He went around all of the classes and said hello to the 
children and staff. They were excited to see him and he is 
really looking forward to being the head teacher at 
Anglesey. 
 
Just to remind you that children can wear party clothes on 
Thursday 21st for party day for a donation to UNICEF’s  
‘Humanitarian Action for Children 2024’ appeal as we are 
a Rights Respecting School. 
 
 
 
 

Remember that school closes at 1.30pm on Friday 22nd 
December. 
Mrs Green 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is down 
slightly to 92.4%. It is really important that your child 
attends school every day possible. Let’s get this number 
higher! If your child comes every day, they could win a 
family hamper each half term. 
WELL DONE SL2 – 100% attendance! 
1K is up slightly to 86%, but this is still very low. 
A text will be sent if your child is late twice in a week. 

DeceMber internet  

neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents 
 Information and News’ – ‘Online Safety’. Please have a look on updates  
on ways to keep your child safe on the internet.  
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y3 theatre trip  eyfs open Day photos 

Year 3 visited the theatre to watch Sleeping Beauty. 
You might recognise one of the actors onstage! 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Open Day 
last Friday. Everyone had a fun time, juggling, 
decorating biscuits, face painting and lots of other 
activities. We hope you enjoyed the Anglesey 
biscuits! 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

senD coffee Morning 

Mrs Johnson hosted a coffee morning with Mrs 
Akhtar and invited Deb from CAT and Rebecca 
from PSS to share information about EHCPs with 
parents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We would love to see even more of you at the next 
meeting. 

cybersecurity Question of 

the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer: C Virus 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer coming soon 

Dangerous parking 

Many of you have spoken to me about the 
extremely dangerous parking of some vehicles 
around school, particularly at the beginning and 
the end of the day. 
If we see a vehicle parked or stopping dangerously 
near school, we will notify the police. One offender 
has recently had a visit from the police at their 
home for parking on the pavement. 
Some cars are parking on the zig zag lines, which 
are there to protect the children and allow them to 
cross safely in front of school. 

We need to work together to safeguard our 
children.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

christMas juMper 

coMpetition 

'Design your own Christmas jumper' 
competition is open until the end of the day 
on Monday 18th December. Prizes to be won 
across the school for the most creative and 
imaginative design. 
Ask your teacher for the competition form 
that you need. GOOD LUCK!  



 

 

 

aWarD Winners this Week in 

ks1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

black history Month Winner 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have a fabulous Mendhi from the mother of 
Aisha Riaz 6Z. She entered the Black History 
month competition, better late than 
never Congratulations you have won a £10 
Amazon voucher. 
 
 

 

y6 visit to a buDDhist teMple 

Y6 visited a Buddhist temple this week as part of the RE curriculum. It is really important at Anglesey for 
our children to experience visiting different places of worship to show respect and tolerance for other 
religions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


